
 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the Year 12 students who experienced a range of weather last 

weekend in Bannau Brycheiniog (the Brecon Beacons) from sunburnt faces to 

wind swept hair and soggy tents!! They endured it all and had a great time.  

They are now all ready to head off to Dartmoor on their final qualifying 

expedition. 
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Year 13 Photographs will take place on Tuesday 9th May. Year 13 

are asked to attend between 12.30 – 13.30. Photos will be taken 

individually. 

 

Examinations start next week and as the main school 

exam location, much of the Sixth Form block will be 

unavailable for students. Please ensure you read all 

notices and adhere to all signs, so that the students 

sitting examinations are not disturbed.  

The lecture theatre and much of the top floor will be 

used for speaking and listening exams next week so 

it is essential if you are using the study room you do 

so in silence. 

Some classes will also have to be re-roomed, so please look at your emails to 

ensure you know where to go and are not late for class. 

 

Year 13 BTEC students are expected 

to continue attending timetabled 

lessons after 12th May until such 

time they have completed their 

exam or completed their 

coursework.                      Good luck!! 

 

 

To those sitting exams a reminder of the rules and checklists that will need to be 

followed are below. Any questions please ask Mrs Loveday in the exams office. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sifbrx9_do4  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sifbrx9_do4


 

 



Year 13 Spirit 

week –  

Tuesday 9th May 

– Friday 12th 

May. 

 

All members of the Sixth 

Form community are 

requested to get 

involved in making 

memories and 

celebrating the end of 

formal education for 

Year 13. 

Friday Fancy 

dress is for Yr 

13 students 

and Tutors 

only!!! 

 

 

 

Details on the after-school activities will be coming out daily. 

Remember the daily photo shoot will take place in 

the Sixth Form reception at breaktime. 



 



 

 



 
 

 

 
 

Invites have gone out this week to all Year 12 parents to our future pathways 
evening on Wednesday 10th May 6 – 7pm in the Sixth Form Lecture Theatre. 

 
We will lead parents through the process of applying to university or 

apprenticeships, discuss what is expected from students throughout the 
process, publish the timescales and specific support offered at RWBA.  

We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Thank you to all those who applied 
and were interviewed for positions 
in the Sixth Form Senior Leadership 

team for 2023 – 2024. 
 

The SSLT leadership assessment 
afternoon will take place on 
Thursday 18th May 3 – 4pm. 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

Register here: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/politics-university-interactive-talk-on-uk-voting-

behaviour-ks5-registration-589796064907  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/politics-university-interactive-talk-on-uk-voting-behaviour-ks5-registration-589796064907
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/politics-university-interactive-talk-on-uk-voting-behaviour-ks5-registration-589796064907


 

 

 

 

Register here: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/adult-nursing-live-treatment-in-a-clinical-simulation-centre-surrey-

registration-595735379557  

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/adult-nursing-live-treatment-in-a-clinical-simulation-centre-surrey-registration-595735379557
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/adult-nursing-live-treatment-in-a-clinical-simulation-centre-surrey-registration-595735379557


 

Students in all year groups still have time to enrol on the next NHS Allied 

Healthcare Virtual Work Experience session! This is a fantastic opportunity for 

students to build a strong portfolio of healthcare experience and gain insight into 

the NHS interdisciplinary team. No previous experience is necessary! 

 

We encourage all students considering a career in the NHS to book as soon as 

possible using the link below: 

 

https://alliedhealthmentor.org/product/live-virtual-work-experience-

programme/  

 

The next session will take place virtually on Sunday 7th May. 

 

Registration Link: https://alliedhealthmentor.org/product/live-virtual-work-

experience-programme/  

 

During the work experience day, students will follow 2 patients from their initial 

presentation to recovery. They will gain a unique insight into how patients 

interact with a variety of healthcare professionals and what it’s like to work in an 

NHS multidisciplinary team. This includes: 

 

- Nursing 

- Midwifery 

- Paramedicine 

- Physiotherapy 

- Occupational Therapy 

- Dietetics 

- Radiography 

- Prosthetics and Orthotics 

https://alliedhealthmentor.org/product/live-virtual-work-experience-programme/
https://alliedhealthmentor.org/product/live-virtual-work-experience-programme/
https://alliedhealthmentor.org/product/live-virtual-work-experience-programme/
https://alliedhealthmentor.org/product/live-virtual-work-experience-programme/


- Speech and Language Therapy 

- Pharmacy 

 

Attendees will interact with healthcare professionals throughout each day. This 

will empower students to make informed career decisions and demonstrate their 

commitment to healthcare in their UCAS applications. 

 

Once they’ve registered, students will be emailed links to their virtual work 

experience portals. 

 

Students are awarded a Work Experience Certificate for every session they 

complete. Those who complete the full 5-month programme will be awarded a 

Highly Commended Reference from the Presidents of Allied Healthcare Mentor. 

These are fantastic additions to their CVs and UCAS applications! 

 

Places are £10 a session to cover administrative and technological costs. 

 

https://alliedhealthmentor.org/nhs-healthcare-careers-virtual-work-experience/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://alliedhealthmentor.org/nhs-healthcare-careers-virtual-work-experience/


Introducing the Swindon and Wiltshire 
Institute of Technology at North Star 

An Institute of Technology (IoT) is a collaboration between Further Education (FE) 
providers, universities and employers. We are a state-of-the-art training facility, 
delivering high quality, higher level technical education and training across a 
range of STEM occupations and industries. 

 

The Sixth Form team and other staff enjoyed a tour of the IOT facilities on 

Tuesday afternoon. The facilities are impressive and we will discussing 

opportunities for students to visit the IOT during Term 6. 

For more information watch their youtube adevrtisament or view their website. 

https://youtu.be/8rNoAv32A44   https://www.sawiot.ac.uk/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are 

interested in 

attending such an 

event please let 

Mrs Vaughan 

know. 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/8rNoAv32A44
https://www.sawiot.ac.uk/


 

 

With the UCAS deadline in October, and a lot to get through in their application, 

it’s very important that students attend the next FREE, VIRTUAL Get into Medicine 

conference. There is still time to begin their application, but it’s important for 

them to understand the application process as closely as possible. 

 

Getting into medicine is as much about working tactically as it is about working 

hard, so I encourage all aspiring doctors to register below as soon as they can. 

 

GET INTO MEDICINE CONFERENCE (FREE, VIRTUAL) 

https://medicmentor.co.uk/medicine-national-healthcare-weekend/  

 

Dr Laura and Dr Hannah will guide students in years 10-12 through the UCAS 

application process to medicine. This includes personal statements, UCAT, 

interview skills, scholarships, and what they need to make their medical 

application stand out. 

 

Saturday 7th May (9:30am - 3:30pm) 

Sunday 28th May (9:30am - 3:30pm) 

 

Registration link: https://medicmentor.co.uk/medicine-national-healthcare-

weekend/  

 

 

 

https://medicmentor.co.uk/medicine-national-healthcare-weekend/
https://medicmentor.co.uk/medicine-national-healthcare-weekend/
https://medicmentor.co.uk/medicine-national-healthcare-weekend/


 

 

I’m Tanya, midwife and Chief Midwife Mentor and AHP Mentor. I’m writing to let 

you know that I am launching my virtual Get into Midwifery conference on 

Saturday 3rd June (2pm - 7pm). Your students in all year groups are invited! 

 

Registration link: https://alliedhealthmentor.org/national-healthcare-insight-

conference/  

 

I will lead your students through the entire process of applying to midwifery and 

what day-to-day life in the profession actually entails. This is a fantastic 

opportunity for both students pursuing midwifery and those undecided. Student 

admissions teams notice those who go the extra mile to make an informed course 

and career decision. 

 

The Get into Midwifery conference is here by popular demand, so I would greatly 

appreciate it if you forwarded this to your students. 

 

 

https://alliedhealthmentor.org/national-healthcare-insight-conference/
https://alliedhealthmentor.org/national-healthcare-insight-conference/


 
 

GET INTO NURSING CONFERENCE - Saturday 3rd June (9:30am - 12:30pm) 

 

Registration link: https://alliedhealthmentor.org/national-healthcare-insight-

conference/  

 

For students interested in nursing, Chief Nurse Mentor Abbie Dickinson will host a 

virtual Get into Nursing conference on Saturday 3rd June. 

 

Abbie will break down UCAS for nurses and what applicants need to get admitted 

to a highly popular profession. 

 

Your students just need to click the link below and enrol on the conference of 

their choice. As it’s important to hear from a variety of healthcare perspectives, 

they are more than welcome to attend both! 

 

https://alliedhealthmentor.org/national-healthcare-insight-conference/  

 

Tickets are £10 to cover administrative and technological costs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://alliedhealthmentor.org/national-healthcare-insight-conference/
https://alliedhealthmentor.org/national-healthcare-insight-conference/
https://alliedhealthmentor.org/national-healthcare-insight-conference/


 



 



 

If you haven’t made a speakers for schools account yet – What are 

you waiting for??? 

https://www.speakersforschools.org/  

https://www.speakersforschools.org/


 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

https://www.speakersforschools.org/work-experience-for-all/  

 

 

 

A reminder that Monday 8th May will be a 
bank holiday to celebrate King Charles III’s 
coronation. 
 
The school will be closed for the day. 
 
What ever you are doing have a lovely 
extended weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.speakersforschools.org/work-experience-for-all/


 


